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 ¢ŜǊƳ н ²ŜŜƪ оμbƻΦ о 

Dear Parent and Carers  

 

Welcome to Week 3 of Term 2. Staff are busy writing reports and  

preparing feedback for you on your childõs progress, and administering the 

NAPLAN Tests. 

 

This week one of our Kindergarten parents came to speak with our  

Kindergarten classes  about difference, disability and autism. The  

mother spoke around the sorts of language that children can use and also 

gave each class a poster to talk about difference in a child -friendly way. 

We have now hung those posters in each Kindy room.  

The below link will show a copy:  

https://erinhuman.com/portfolio/diversity -is-beautiful -pdfs/  

 

The mum also read the classes a story called ôSocial Skills for everyone: 

Making Friends and Getting Alongõ. And with her permission we are  

providing this link. You can find this story here if you would also like to read it 

at home to your child:  
https://eisforerindotcom.files.wordpress.com/2017/11/social -skillsf_26228424.pdf 

 

We thought sharing this information within the wider community would  

provide some tools to talk about disability at home with your family. If you 

would like any other resources to help your child on this issue, please let us 

know.  
 

SHPS staff changes 

Commencing from 28 May  

¶ Mrs Katie Imbriano and Mrs Janine Hayes will be teaching KW  

¶ Mrs Jo Filardo will replace Mrs Katie Imbriano and join Mr Aaron Fox in 

teaching 5/6 R  

¶ Mrs Simonne Evendon will teach 5/6 W fulltime  

¶ Welcome Mrs Kathryn Wills to the Learning Support Team  

 

At the end of Term 3  

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Nichola Leitao and her husband 

are expecting their second child. Mrs Donna Gordon has offered to take 

the class fulltime from the commencement of Nicholaõs Leave at the end of 

Term 3. 

 

Diary Datesé 

Term 2 

Week 3 Term 2  

Friday 18th May  

SHPS Athletics Carnival  

Chapman Oval  

(Refer to Page 5)  

 

Week 4 Term 2  

Tuesday 22nd May  

Fete Meeting  

6.30pm  

 

Friday 25th May  

Stage 1 Red/Navy  

Parish Mass 

9.30am ð10.30am  

 

1/2 white Assembly  

2.20pm  

 

Week 5 Term 2  

Monday 28th May  

Public Holiday  

Reconciliation Day  

 

Tuesday 29th May  

ICAS Science Exam  

 

Wednesday 30th May  

KidsMatter  

Team Meeting  

6.30pm  

 

Confirmation Parent 

Information Session  

7pm  

(Refer to Page 3)  

 

Friday 1st June  

Stage 3 & Kinder  

Parish Mass 

9.30amñ10.30am  

 

3/4 Red Assembly  

2.20pm  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__erinhuman.com_portfolio_diversity-2Dis-2Dbeautiful-2Dpdfs_&d=DwMFAg&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=l5m_tO_iluVHHm2GWtNjotrMB_cuEx5YfqVYx22IYLE&m=fmViVyoaDpVl6YYnSFUCMRH0Uf7lARaRrXgSJY65Fow&
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__eisforerindotcom.files.wordpress.com_2017_11_social-2Dskills-2Df-5F26228424.pdf&d=DwMFAg&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=l5m_tO_iluVHHm2GWtNjotrMB_cuEx5YfqVYx22IYLE&m=VTj5SfDwYbiOqwVL3cigmyW
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Motherõs Day 

Thank you to everyone who was able to come to school early Friday morning to help with the 

Motherõs Day breakfast. The gift of your time and energy were much appreciated. We know 

it is never easy to fit an extra thing in your life. It was a wonderful way to start the day and 

begin our Motherõs Day celebration. 

  

Y The Mums, Grandmothers and special friends who were able to join us for the Motherõs 

Day Mass.  

Y Mrs Leitao, 1/2 S and mum helpers who did a wonderful job.  

Y The Mums and Dads who volunteered to play in the traditional netball game. The  

 students really love the opportunity to participate in or watch these wonderful  

 community events.  

Y Zoltan (Jenniferõs dad) for the fabulous coffee and generous donation of proceeds to 

support STEAM at Sacred Heart.  

Y Aaron Fox and the staff for their many efforts and generous support on the day  

 

Maths Consultant visit  

On Tuesday we were privileged to access the skills of Russell McCartney who visited Sacred 

Heart to work with teams of teachers in developing more strategies to cater for diverse needs 

in in the area Mathematics.  

òItõs better to solve a problem five different ways 

 than to solve five different problemsó 

George Polya 1965  

                     ACT Catholic Schools  

         Enrolment Period  

          7th May to 25th May 2018  

 The ACT Catholic Schools Enrolment Period is from  

                 Monday 7th May to Friday 25th May 2018.   

¶ Enrolment packs available from Sacred Heart Front Office  

¶ Enrolment application forms are available to download on the school website.  

http://www.sacredhps.act.edu.au/  
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 PARISH NEWS  

 Mary Help of Christians, South Woden  
South Woden Parish, Pearce - Year 6 and above, Confirmation for 2018   

 

Enrolment for Confirmation will be open Tuesday 15 th May on our website www.mhoc.org.au  

or via the Parish Qkr! App.  Please ensure you enrol BEFORE the Parent Information Night on 

Wed 30 th May, 7pm at Sacred Heart Church. Enrolments include nominating the preferred 

Mass time for  Confirmation. It will be taken on a first come basis, so please have your  

enrolments in ASAP.  

Sessions will take place 7pm in the Church on the Wednesdays of 6 -27 June and celebrating 

the Sacrament of Confirmation at 6pm, Sat 30 June and 10am, Sunday 1 st July. Please let 

any non -Catholic School families know of the Enrolment. Any questions regarding the  

Sacrament, please contact the Parish Office on 6286 1908 or email wodensouth@cg.org.au  

The Canteen is open Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri -Closed WEDNESDAYS 

hƴ aƻƴŘŀȅǎ ǿŜ ƴƻ ƭƻƴƎŜǊ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻǳƴǘŜǊ ǎŀƭŜǎ ŀǘ ǊŜŎŜǎǎΦ  

{ǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǊŜŎŜǎǎ Ŏŀƴ hb[¸ ōŜ ƻǊŘŜǊŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ vYw  

MONDAY ONLY SPECIAL RECESS  

New canteen item:  aƛƴƛ CǊƛǧŀǘŀǎ όн ŦƻǊ ϷнΦллύ  

 

 Need a coffee and a chat first thing Monday morning?    

     Tracey is providing both each Monday.  

 Stop by the canteen for a chat and a cuppa before your busy week begins.  

 

Clothing Pool  

New Opening Hours Term 2  

MONDAY:  8.30am ð 9am  

FRIDAY: 2.45amñ3.30pm  

Due to the Athletic Carnival The Clothing Pool will be CLOSED  

 on Friday 18th May  

Orders are still available to be placed via QKR.  

 

 

 

http://www.mhoc.org.au
mailto:wodensouth@cg.org.au
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Y² Alice H, Zacharie T, Lillian W,  Ameya R  

Yw Matilda K, Amy L, Isara W,  Lincoln A  

мκнw Jennifer T, Daksh M, Jakiah L  Sabine F 

мκн{ Isabella M, Oliver H, Matthew K  Ashleigh O  

мκн² Noah T, Georgia M  Charlotte B, Harry W  

мκнb Kayla G, Georgia S  Blake H 

оκп² Shivon Y, Micah L  Nathan W  

оκп{ Zac W, Helena M  Thea M  

оκпb Elli H, Lucas F, Olivia T Scarlett W  

оκпw Gabriel L, Laine J -B Savannah M  

рκс² Clare R, Ella N, Kai M  Zoe B 

рκсb Imran A  Talon A  

рκсw Polly Jean E, Leila G  Christina H  

aŜǊƛǘ !ǿŀǊŘǎ  
  

{ǇƛǊƛǘǳŀƭƛǘȅ !ǿŀǊŘǎ     
 

Awards will be handed out at the MORNING assembly on Friday 

due to the Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to the following students celebrating their birthday in  

MAY 
Karen L, Isabella H, Jeanine M, Levi T, Blake H, Logan W, Saina A, Thomas K, Miranda 

C, Armani S, Mracus B, Finn K, Palak B, Eleanor L, Madeleine D, Angelo V, Tom B, 

Grace Mc, Kenisha K, Gilda R  
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SPORTS NEWS From Mr OõDwyer  

Athletics Carnival  
  

When: Friday, 18 May  2018  

Where: Chapman Oval, Tauchert Street, Chapman   

Who: Kinder to Year 6  

Time: We will be departing school from 9:15 am travelling by bus. Kinder will return to school at 

2pm. The rest of the school will depart Chapman Oval at 2:40pm.  

  
  
All children at Sacred Heart will participate in the Athletics Carnival. Some events will be  

modified for the 5yrs - 7 Years children. The activities the children will participate in, are  

modified around the various athletic disciplines.   

  

The children who are 8 years and above will all compete in a range of different track and field 

events. Some of these events include:  Track Events - 800m (10yrs & under ð 12yrs),  

200m (10yrs ð 12yrs), 100m (8yrs ð 12yrs) and 70m (8yrs & 9yrs) Field Events ð Long Jump, Shot Put, 

Discus   

  

Please note that the children who are 8yrs and 9yrs are competing in field events as a way to 

expose them to these athletics disciplines. They canõt qualify for the district carnival in these 

field events and will have modified ways of recording winners in the throwing events (longest 

throw).  

  

Students are asked to wear their full sports uniform including a hat on the day and a T -shirt that 

is the colour of their sports house. Please note Children need to bring their own lunch and recess 
and a bottle of cold water to drink.  There will be no BBQ or Canteen facilities provided on the 

day.   

 

 

Thank you to date for your support with our Sacred Heart Day Colour Explosion Fundraiser . 

Fundraising is full steam ahead!    

How are you tracking towards your fundraising goal?   If you havenõt already, create a Profile 

Page at www.myprofilepage.com.au . There are some awesome features like setting your fund-

raising goal by choosing your favourite prizes.  

You can also register for online fundraising ð itõs the key to your success! Share your Profile Page 

to family and friends anywhere around the world and request support! The average raised is 

over $120 per student.       

Donõt forget to see if youõve won FREE sponsorship donations by using your unique code on 

page five (5) of the Sponsorship Form. Once logged in, view the schoolõs leader board and see 

where your child ranks. The highest fundraising student at the completion of the fundraiser will 

go into a draw to win a HUGE Apple Prize Pack.  

Happy fundraising!  

 

SPORTS DAYS FOR TERM 2 

Kindergarten: Tuesday and Thursday   Stage 1: Tuesday and Friday  

Stage 2: Wednesday and Friday    Stage 3: Tuesday and Thursday  

 

http://www.myprofilepage.com.au/
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STUDENT WELFARE NEWS  
One of the most important aspects of Student Welfare is  self worth. I attempt to 

be positive towards all children as it is much easier for children to learn if they 

experience positive reinforcement.  

 

Simple comments such as òGreat to see happy faces,ó òYour hair looks great todayó óWhat 

great leaders you are,ó Top sporting effortó. These examples reinforce the importance of their 

presence in our school community.  

 

I work with children in groups of four usually in the Italian Room. We play various types of games 

eg; cards, as a way to open conversations. This term I am working with Year 1 -2 children and 

concentrating on friendship and the importance of each child in making their own decisions. 

The theme is ôMEõ. Incorporating STOP - THINK - DO.  

 

We have 8 cards and we have to STOP  and CONCENTRATE on what cards we have eg SPADE - 

HEART  - CLUB - DIAMOND. When I call out a card you have to pass it to me via the person next 

to you. The idea is to build up your confidence in making a decision without help. As we play  we 

STOP and discuss friendships.  

¶  How families are different,  

¶ What to do if someone is unkind to us  

¶ How can we help or STOP them?.  

¶ Tell them you donõt like it. (ROCK & WATER)  

¶ IGNORE THEM?,  

¶ WALK AWAY!,  

You may tell a Teacher, Year 6 Peer Support Leader,  an Adult you know or your parents.  

Some children may not be actually be giving you a hard time, they may be trying to get to know 

you but are unable to express themselves in a proper way. Remember if we were being bullied it 

is NOT your fault, but that of the person giving you a hard time.  

 

We may not get to all of these topics over 20 -30 minutes, however it gives children a chance to 

realise they are not alone, nor do things only happen to them, and its not always their fault.  

Mr John Bourke  

SCHOOL BANKING NEWS 

Thank you to all those Kindergarten and Stage 1 students who have participated in the  

Dollarmites Colouring In competition. All coloured in pictures need to be returned to class  

teachers by tomorrow Friday 18th May to be eligible for a prize.  

 

Did you know that siblings of students who do not attend our school  

(aged 4 -13 years old Inclusive) are able to apply for a Youthsaver account 

and participate in School Banking? They are able to earn rewards just like 

their Sacred Heart sibling and the school benefits from more contributions 

being made. There are 2 new rewards to redeem in Term 2.   
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SCHOOL FEES: School Fees have now been issued. Fees are due by Friday 1st June.  

If you have any concerns regarding your fees please contact Shari Cooper on 6286 2443 or  

via email: shari.cooper @cg.catholic.edu.au  

 

AWARDS: Due to the Athletics Carnival awards will be handed out at the morning assembly 

from 8:50am  

 

ATHLETICS CARNIVAL: Our Athletics Carnival is tomorrow Friday 18th May.  

 

YEAR 5/6 CAMP: Rescheduled to Wednesday 12th to Friday 14th September 2018.  

More information will be provided closer to the date.  

 

SUPERVISION: Children are not allowed to play on the school equipment in the morning  when 

there is no teacher on duty. Supervision of students on the blacktop begins at 8:30am.  

 

CHANGE OF PICKUP ARRANGEMENTS: If you need to change pickup arrangements for your 

child, please notify  the front office no later than 2:30pm. This allows sufficient time for  

messages to be past onto students.  

 

AFTERNOON PICK-UP: We have noticed the corridor traffic in the afternoons is getting pretty 

crazy and difficult to navigate for students and staff. In an attempt to alleviate the congestion 

in the corridor and meet the safety requirements for visitors in the school we are asking that 

parents and  carers wait in the kindergarten courtyard or near the pick -up area.  

Please remember that if you are a little early we are always looking for volunteers to help out 

in various ways in the library or classrooms.  

 

PARKING: We ask that parents and carers do not park in the signposted bus zone on Murphy 

St. A number of buses arrive from 3.15 -3.45pm and this area needs to be kept clear at all times . 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM: Winter school uniform is now to be worn by all students. If you need any 

items of clothing our school uniform shop is open on MONDAYS:  8.30am ð 9am and FRIDAYS: 

2.45amñ3.30pm. Items are also able to purchase via QKR .  

 

SCHOOL REPORTS: If you require a replacement copy of your childõs previous school reports, 

please contact the front office. A $5.00 admin fee will be charged per report.  

 

2018 TERM BEGINS TERM ENDS 

Term 2 Monday 30 April Friday 6 July 

Term 3 Monday 23 July Friday 28 September 

Term 4 Monday 15 October Friday 21 December 

FRONT OFFICE NEWS 
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9ƴŘ ƻŦ aŀȅ ƛǎ Iŀǘǎ ƻũ 5ŀȅ  

To keep it simple, many years ago Cancer Council ACT coined the phrase  

End Of May is Hats Off Day to assist Canberra schools and early childhood services with 

their hats on (and off) policy.   

 

So, in keeping with the End of May is Hats Off Day spirit, all Canberra school  

students (and teachers) should still be required to wear hats during recess and lunchtime 

throughout the month of May. Regardless of temperature! 

 

End of May spells Hats Off Day for ACT schools.  

For a few months anyway.  

Read more about UV exposure and Vitamin D here .   

Please click on the below links for more information  

 

 

 

/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ bƻǝŎŜǎ 

/ƘŜǎǎ /ƭǳō ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 

WǳƴƛƻǊ /ƘŜǎǎ [ŜŀƎǳŜ 

  !ǳǘǳƳƴ WǳƴƛƻǊ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ /ƘŜǎǎ 

     /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ/ŀǊŜ tŀǊŜƴǝƴƎ /ƻǳǊǎŜǎ 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__actcancer.us1.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3D3dac483714224118c366c26ab-26id-3Dc1e2a60154-26e-3Dbaa95b0641&d=DwMFaQ&c=s8qkBCn0qRtm5WSE6KO8bTABI9uZQtE2huasQ7XErpo&r=3izt5R-NYlCFmiqVPd28FPdF_WnQgZmn-J4KdA
http://sacredhps.act.edu.au/srcfiles/warriorsRego.jpg
http://sacredhps.act.edu.au/srcfiles/Chess-Club-Notice.pdf
http://sacredhps.act.edu.au/srcfiles/Junior-Chess-League-2018.pdf
http://sacredhps.act.edu.au/srcfiles/Chess-AutumnJuniorWeekender2018doc.pdf
http://sacredhps.act.edu.au/srcfiles/2018-Catholic-Care-Journey-through-adolescence2.pdf
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